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Metropolitan King County Council
King County Courthouse
516 Third Avenue, Room 1200
Seattle, WA 98104-3272

206-296-1000  TTY 206-296-1024
Toll Free:  1-800-325-6165
www.kingcounty.gov/council



May 13, 2013

Dear Property Owner:

As you may know, a petition has been filed to with the Metropolitan King County Council to change the name of 168th SE to Patriot Way SE. Because this street is located in unincorporated King County, the County Council is responsible for deciding whether or not to change the street name.  If the Council approves the name change, the street address of 168th SE will be changed.

Proposed Ordinance 2013-0244 would approve this street name change.  As a first step in considering this proposed ordinance, the Council's Transportation, Economy and Environment Committee will review the ordinance on Tuesday, June 4, 2013.  This meeting will take place starting at 9:30 a.m. in the Council's Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue in Seattle.  

After the committee makes its recommendation, the legislation will be considered by the Council for public hearing and possible action. K.C.C. 16.08.020 and 16.08.060 require that all affected property owners be given 20 days advance notice of the public hearing on a proposed street name change.  This is your notice that on Monday, June 10, 2013, at 1:30 p.m., the Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on Proposed Ordinance 2013-0244 in the Council Chambers.  After the public hearing, the Council may act on the proposed ordinance.




As an affected property owner, you may attend the June 10 public hearing to testify before the County Council.  You may also submit your comments in writing to the following address: 
              ATTN: Anne Noris, Clerk Metropolitan King County Council 
              King County Courthouse
               516 Third Avenue, Room W1200
               Seattle, WA  98104
or you may e-mail them, referring to "Street Name Change -168th SE/Patriot Way SE" in the subject line, to anne.noris@kingcounty.gov.  Written and e-mailed comments received by June 9, 2013 will be provided to the councilmembers at the time of the public hearing.  Comments received by the close of business on June 3, 2013 will he provided to the Transportation, Economy and Environment Committee members for review at the June 4 committee meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions or I can provide further information. 

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Anne Noris
Clerk of the Council
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